
Important Update to Your Newsletter 

Subscription 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to inform you of some upcoming changes to 

your newsletter subscription preferences. 

Starting from [Effective Date], we will be introducing new categories and topics to tailor your 

newsletter experience better. You will have the opportunity to choose from an expanded 

selection of newsletters that align with your interests. 

To update your preferences, please click the link below: 

Update My Preferences 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to our support team at [Support 

Email]. 

Thank you for being a valued subscriber! 

Best regards, 

The [Your Company] Team 

%5bUpdate%20Preferences%20Link%5d

